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POSITION STATEMENT 

 

PG 307-25 State Highway Administration – Memorials Prince 

George’s County - Maryland Route 210  

 

POSITION: SUPPORT 

 

PG 307-25 introduced by the Prince George’s County Delegation, directs the State Highway 

Administration (SHA) to install a memorial sign along a designated section of Maryland Route 210, 

also known as Piscataway Highway. This measure seeks to honor individuals who lost their lives in 

motor vehicle accidents on this historically hazardous roadway. By raising awareness of the ongoing 

need for safer driving conditions and emphasizing the importance of infrastructure improvements, this 

initiative provides a vital opportunity to commemorate those lost while striving to prevent future 

tragedies. 

 

Maryland Route 210 has a tragic history of motor vehicle fatalities, and PG 307–25 demonstrates the 

State’s commitment to honoring the lives lost while promoting safer roads. The proposed memorial sign 

serves as both a solemn reminder of past tragedies and a call to action, with its message encouraging 

shared responsibility for highway safety. By supporting this bill, the General Assembly acknowledges 

the need for public awareness and infrastructure improvements, fostering a safer driving environment 

and providing a meaningful gesture to grieving families. 

For the foregoing reasons, the Prince George’s County Council SUPPORTS PG 307-25 and 

respectfully requests your favorable consideration of its position. 


